
Welcome Back  Everyone! Wow! What a start to term 3.  We have started 
our topic on Space and so far it has been a blast. Have a look at the 
following slides to see some examples of our brilliant work! 



In English, Year 2 have been working very 
hard, acting out parts of our new story Beegu.  
We have been using our social skills a lot this 
week. Working in groups to share resources 
and, in pairs, imagining that we are Beegu.  
We explored opinions and emotions. But our 
favourite activity this week has been the 
Beegu hot seat.



In Maths, we have been working on division.  First, we shared an amount 
into equal groups and then moved on to dividing an amount through 
grouping. 

÷



In Science, we have been 
learning about 
micro-habitats. We have 
classified a variety of 
habitats into groups.  
Using  a map of the school 
grounds we have found 
potential micro-habitats.  
We made an informed 
guess about which 
minibeast we could find in 
each micro-habitat. We 
are going to explore these 
soon.  We will be building 
our own micro- habitat as 
well.



In Topic, we have been on a journey through the 
solar system.  We have learnt the names of the 
8 planets and found a few more facts about the 
Sun.  We have made our very own mnemonics to 
help us remember the order of the planets.

In our friday topic session, we got well and 
truely stuck in and made papier maché planets, 
which we will be painting next week.      


